

January 31, 2022

Dear Owners and Residents,

In an effort to respond to community issues and concerns in a more timely and efficient manner, Mount Hermon has adopted a mobile phone text-based alert system that can push water and/or road notifications to all residents. To be added to our database and included in our new text alert system, you must provide your current mobile phone number(s).

Please update your contact information and if applicable, your tenant contact information, by:

Email: billing@mounthermon.org

Link: https://forms.gle/2xccztVJ933kxLaw6

Mail: Complete form below and return

der fallock

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Dale Pollock Director of Facilities

Mount Hermon Property Address	
Owner Name(s)	
Owner Mobile Phone Number(s)	
Owner Email(s)	
Owner Mailing address	
[If Applicable]	
Tenant Name(s)	
Owner Mobile Phone Number(s)	
Owner Email(s)	
Tenant Mailing address	